
 

 

Question on Notice 

No. 101 

Asked on 14 February 2019 

MR J BLEIJIE ASKED MINISTER FOR EDUCATION AND MINISTER FOR INDUSTRIAL 
RELATIONS (HON G GRACE) 

QUESTION: 

Will the Minister advise, since the Palaszczuk Government assumed office in 2015, has there 
been any behaviour or actions that would warrant an application by the Office of Industrial 
Relations to the Queensland Industrial Relations Commission to revoke a Work Health and 
Safety Permit of a Construction, Forestry, Maritime, Mining and Energy Union delegate under 
Section 138 of the Work Health and Safety Act 2011 (Queensland)? 

ANSWER: 

To date, the Regulator has not made any application to the Queensland Industrial Relations 
Commission to revoke a permit of a work health and safety permit holder.  

  

  


